
24th June 2003 
 
«Mr» 
«Name» 
«Address» 
«Town»  «Postcode»  
 
 
Dear «Salutation», 
 
 
It’s easy to forget the potential dangers of electricity, especially when 
electricity cables are buried underground, out of sight is out of mind.  Due to 
recent incidents where disturbance and some damage has occurred to 
Powercor assets, it is timely to remind you, the conditions for working in the 
vicinity of Powercor underground cables. 
 
Powercor Australia is a member of the Association of Australian Dial Before 
You Dig Services Limited - a non-profit body dedicated to helping protect 
Australia's underground networks.  If you are planning to dig where electricity 
or other underground network cables may be located, contact the Dial Before 
You Dig Service on 1100 or visit the Dial Before You Dig website. 
Your request is referred to Powercor and other members of the service 
without you needing to make extra phones calls. Powercor will respond within 
two working days with plans and information about the location of 
underground cables.  
 
Once you have the necessary information to plan your work you need to be 
aware of the conditions for working in the vicinity of Powercor’s underground 
cables.   Following the attached conditions will reduce the risk of personal 
injury to contractors, the public and physical damage to the electricity assets.  
 
It’s in the interest of everyone that your projects are completed in a safe 
manner, which will contribute to the overall success of the project.  Remember 
that it’s your responsibility for health and safety and that safety should never 
be compromised to get the job done. 
 
Should you wish further information please contact Colin Jenkins on phone 
5327 2360 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mick Belcher 
Network Connections Manager 
Powercor Australia Ltd.    

www.powercor.com.au/Contractors_&_Suppliers/Contractors_-_Electrical_Safety/Contractors_-_Dial_before_you_dig/


 


